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EXAMINATION OF THE ISLAND PLANNING STRATEGY 

Inspectors 

David Spencer BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI and Andrew Steen BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI 

Programme Officer 

 Louise St.John Howe 

          30 April 2025 

Mr James Brewer 

Planning Policy Manager 

Isle of Wight Council 

 

By Email 

 

Dear Mr Brewer  

Examination of the Island Planning Strategy (IPS) 

Thank you for your letter of 24 April 2025 requesting an extension of time to respond 
to our letter to Monday 9 June 2025. For the reasons you have given, we agree that 
such an extension would be appropriate and request that your response is received 
by that date. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the Programme 
Officer and we request that a copy of this letter is placed on the examination 
webpages at the earliest opportunity, along with your letter.  

Yours sincerely 

David Spencer & Andrew Steen 
Examining Inspectors 

 


